
Dear Graduating Seniors, 

It is my pleasure to announce the opening of the applications for the annual Chancellor’s Award of 
Distinction, a student recognition program intended to acknowledge UCI’s most outstanding 
graduating seniors. The Chancellor’s Award recognizes undergraduate students who have shown 
exemplary character, devoting their time and talents to benefit the campus community through 
research, leadership or service.  This award will honor the students’ exceptional contributions to 
UC Irvine at the Commencement ceremony with an achievement cord, recognition in the 
commencement program and a certificate from the chancellor. 

The selection process will be coordinated by the UCI Alumni Association and the recipients will be 
selected by a cadre of alumni volunteers. The deadline for applications is Friday, February 21, 
2025 at 4:00pm PDT. 

Recipients of the award will be notified in late April/early May. 

Further details on the award, application process and selection criteria can be found here: 

https://engage.alumni.uci.edu/s/chancellors-award-of-distinction 

Should you have any questions, please contact Blake Stone at bstone@uci.edu. 

Best, 

Amy L. Kim, M. Ed. 

Director of Student Affairs 

Claire Trevor School of the Arts 

University of California, Irvine 

Appointments: https://appointments.web.uci.edu/  

Arts Chat: https://www.arts.uci.edu/student-affairs-office  
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